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Dear Mr Ramsay,

I am writing to request an extension of time for the letters dated 30 May 2023, 2 June 2023 and
21 June 2023. The Planning Authority requires additional time to properly review and respond to
all the outstanding directions.

We kindly request an extension of time until 28 July 2023 to submit our response. We believe
that this additional time will allow us to complete a thorough review.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this matter. Please do not hesitate to
contact us if you require any further information.

Sincerely,

Rong Zheng​​​​

Project Manager ‑ Strategic Land Use

Phone: 03 6264 9467
Email:  rzheng@huonvalley.tas.gov.au

Huon Valley Council
Huonville, Tas, 7109
www.huonvalley.tas.gov.au

​We acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the South East Nation, the Melukerdee people
of the Huon River and the Lyluequonny people of the Far South. We recognise their
continuing connection to land, water and culture, and pay respects to the Elders past, present
and emerging. 
​
​This email is strictly confidential and intended only for the person or persons to whom it is
addressed. If you are not the intended recipient you are warned that any disclosure or copying of
the information is unauthorised. If this message has been received in error please delete it along
with any attachments and notify the sender.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE AND DISCLAIMER
The information in this transmission may be confidential and/or protected by legal professional privilege, and is intended only for the
person or persons to whom it is addressed. If you are not such a person, you are warned that any disclosure, copying or
dissemination of the information is unauthorised. If you have received the transmission in error, please immediately contact this
office by telephone, fax or email, to inform us of the error and to enable arrangements to be made for the destruction of the
transmission, or its return at our cost. No liability is accepted for any unauthorised use of the information contained in this
transmission.
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Officer: Linda Graham 
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Email: tpc@planning.tas.gov.au 

13 July 2023 
 

Mr Jason Browne 
General Manager 
Huon Valley Council 
PO Box 210 
HUONVILLE  TAS  7109 
 
 
By email: hvc@huonvalley.tas.gov.au 
  rzheng@huonvalley.tas.gov.au 
  
Attention: Rong Zheng 
 
Dear Mr Browne 

Huon Valley draft Local Provisions Schedule (LPS) 
Request for extension of time to respond to directions of the 30 May 2023, 2 June 2023 and 

21 June 2023  
I refer to an email received on the 3 July 2023 requesting an extension of time to provide a 
response to Commission directions dated the 30 May 2023, 2 June 2023 and 21 June 2023. 

In accordance with the request, an extension is granted until the 28 July 2023. 

If you require further information please contact Linda Graham, Planning Adviser, on  

03 6165 6826.  

Yours sincerely 

 
John Ramsay 
Delegate (Chair) 
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